





The children found a mystery egg in the sand tray on Tuesday and tried to guess what was inside. We put it in water and it started to crack and we were all so shocked to find it was a baby dinosaur! The children have investigated how to melt the dinosaurs out of the ice balloons. They all had fun mark making to make a large dinosaur and next week they will make dinosaurs using clay and collage. In Maths the children have been counting objects and working out 1 more. Our focus book is Dinosaur Roar and Badgers can retell the story and have learnt lots of Makaton signs.

Enjoy your weekend, Mrs Jeffries and Badger's Class Team.























































